
Sean Sandiford, RSA, #28 (2018) 

Good day. To all concerned.  

On behalf of my wife and myself congratulations on a fantastic 
Austria eXtreme triathlon. 

My son Sean Sandiford and Partner Michelle cannot praise the 
organisers enough for all the effort that was put into this race. I’m sure 
they will be back again and our thanks for helping in fitting him out with 
the bike and all that went with it. It was such a pity that the South African 
airways left his bike and gear at the airport in South Africa. 

Once again thank you so much we have already told people in our town, 
called Knysna, of the fantastic way he was treated. 

Thanking you. 
Andre’ and Margo Sandiford. 

 


